



Chartered Architects • Interior Designers

A Member of the Areen Group

111-1-1-106/06 - NW

1 September 2006

Ms. Bethany Arbery
Development Control
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Argyle Street
London
WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms. Arbery,

Re: Planning & Conservation Area Applications

Ref: 2006/3686 and 2006/3688

1 Prince Arthur Road, London, NW3 6AX

I refer to your letter of 30 August and to meet your requirements we enclose 10 copies of our drawing B214/001 rev B showing the already clarified demolition areas in red hatching.

We would think this should not have delayed the registration of the Full Planning Application being only pertinent to the Conservation Area Application.

Yours sincerely

PP

Andrew Bain RIBA

On behalf of IBS Construction